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FROM: THE OFFICE OF U.S. SEN. BOB DOLE 
NEW SENATE OFFICE BUILIDING 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510 
(202) 225-8947 

WASHINGTON, D.C., August 30, 1971 ----U.S. Senators James 

B. Pearson and Bob Dole, Kansas Republicans, announced today 

that Opportunity Pre-School, Inc., in Manhattan, will be 

the recipient of a $35,664 federal grant on Sept. 1. 

The grant from the Department of Health, Educatio~ 
2 

and Welfare, is for a Headstart program for 40 children. 

Barbara MacMillan is the project director. The 

grant will fund a nine-month program. 

Opportunity Pre-School, Inc. is located at 2031 

Poyntz Avenue in Manhattan. 
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